The Governing Body of the City of Liebenthal met in special call session on Thursday, August 16, 2018 at the City Building at 6:00 p.m.  Presiding at the meeting was Mayor Medesa Sander, City Clerk Sheila Herman and the following Council Members, Bill Stark, Bob Tryon, Barb Matal and Thomas McElroy.  Also present representing Adams, Brown, Beran & Ball was David Herl.

David discussed the proposed 2019 Budget with council.  Bill made a motion to modify the proposed budget to reflect retaining the mill levy.  Barb seconded, all in favor, motion carried.  Bill made a motion to schedule the budget hearing to be held on August 31, 2018 at the city building at 7:00 a.m.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried.  David left the meeting at 6:54 p.m.

Bill made a motion to pay the bills.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

The next regular City meeting will be held on Monday, September 10, 2018 at the City Building at 6:00 p.m.  Anyone with questions or concerns is encouraged to attend City meetings.

There being no further business to discuss, Bill made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried and the meeting adjourned at 6:57 p.m.
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